Joe Acorn

From: John Korec [jkorec@neb-one.gc.ca)

‘Sent: Monday, July 15, 2002 2:53 PM

To: swagarm1@ecalgary.geco-prakla.sib.com

Cc: CottP@DFO-MPO.GC.CA; HannaB@DFO-MPO.GC.CA; djochannesen@golder.com;
Zoe_Posynick@gov.nt.ca; grafl@jsdomain.jointsec.nt.ca; Joe Acorn; Laura Van Ham

Subject: DFO letter of Advice

Marty,

Please provide the NEB with WesternGeco's written comments and/or
commitments with respect to DFO's letter of advice on the Acoustical and
Biological Research Test Program (15 July 2002). Please address your
response to Terry Baker, Chief Conservation Officer. Thank you.

Regards

John Korec, P.Geol.
Environmental Assessment Officer
National Energy Board

Operations Business Unit

444-7th Avenue SW

Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8

Tel: (403) 292-6614

Fax: (403) 292-5876

Email: jkorec@neb-one.gc.ca

)



